
 

 

 
 

30 April 2024 

 
 
Dear Families,  
 
 

Year 6 Buckden House Residential Trip 

 

 
With just over a month until the Buckden House Residential trip, we would like to invite you to a parents’ 
information meeting. This meeting will include all the relevant information you and your child will need for the trip, 
as well as give you an opportunity to ask any questions.  

 
The details of the meeting are as follows: 

 

Venue The Hall 

Date Friday 10 May, 2024 

Time  2.45pm 

 
 
 
Thank you for your co-operation and we will look forward to meeting with you soon. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

       
 

Mrs R Greenwood  
Principal 
 


